Oregon Voices
PO Box 13175
Salem, OR 97302

March 29, 2021

TO: Senate Judiciary Committee
RE: SB 274

Chair Prozanski, Vice-Chair Thatcher, and members of the committee:
I am writing in support of SB 274 on behalf of Oregon Voices. We believe that the itself bill says it best—
that in these cases, “the victim is the child whose sexual conduct or sexual contact is promoted or

compelled.”

We appreciate the work of the Senate Interim Committee on Human Services in bringing this bill
forward.

Respectfully,

Ken Nolley for Oregch Voices



